

www.fra.org

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314

1-800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 703-549-6610 (fax)

March 30, 2016

The Honorable David Jolly 1728 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 225-9764

Dear Congressman Jolly:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) endorses the "Veteran Suicide Prevention Act" (H.R. 4640). Suicides among Veterans will always be a tragedy. The VA should review all suicides of the veterans' actions receiving VA hospital care, prior to their death, to greater assist and understand the behavior motivations and patterns before they made that unfortunate decision. This data will enhance the caretakers in the VA system to assess other veterans before it's too late.

This Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org.

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE National Executive Director

Chomos SX

TJS:bc:tw

